Editorial

Happy New Year to readers of Global Missiology. 

In this issue, there is a special offer to our readers for a free copy of the book, 
The Biblical Revelation of the Cross (see the “review & preview” section).

Free upon request until April 30th, 2007. 
Please send your request to  brcfree@maran-atha.com or Fax: 0044 (0)1639 61812

